
 

 

 

   

It’s...The Talk of the Town! 

 

February 2019 Issue 

 

 

“All you need is love.  But a little chocolate now and then doesn’t hurt!” — Charles M. Schultz 

 
 

 
What’s happening at 4H? 

Summer camp registration will 
begin on Friday, February 22nd from 
7:30AM to 6:00PM at the 4-H office.  
There are only 70 spots available so 
sign up early!! 

SAFE (Shotgun, BB & Archery) 
registration began on January 25th, 
but is still going on during the month 
of February!  Sign up today! 

CITY OF PEMBROKE 
SCHEDULE 

 
Regular office hours are Monday – Friday 

8:30AM – 5:00PM 
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Please visit us at www.facebook.com/PembrokePoliceDept  

and like our page! 

The Pembroke Police Department is pleased to 
announce the promotion of Officer David Mizell to the 
rank of Corporal during the January 14th meeting of the 
Pembroke City Council. 

 
Congratulation Corporal Mizell!  We look forward 
to working with you for many years to come. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2019 UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

FEBRUARY EVENTS 
 

Monday, February 4th at 6:30PM – Junior Police 
Academy at the J. Dixie Harn Community Center 

 
Thursday, February 7th at 1:30PM – Downtown 

Development Authority in City Hall Conference Room 
 

Thursday, February 7th at 6:30PM – Pembroke Planning 
& Zoning Commission in City Hall Conference Room 

 
Monday, February 11th at 7:00PM - City Council 

 
MARCH EVENTS 

 
Monday, March 4th at 6:30PM- Junior Police Academy at 

the J. Dixie Harn Community Center 
 

Thursday, March 7th at 1:30PM – Downtown 
Development Authority in City Hall Conference Room 

 
Thursday, March 7th at 6:30PM – Pembroke Planning & 

Zoning Commission in City Hall Conference Room 
 

Monday, March 11th at 7:00PM – City Council 

Talking Trash 

 
 

The City began using AllGreen Services for trash pick-
up in January.  There were issues getting the old 
Republic cans removed in a timely manner, but we are 
getting back on track.  If you still have an old Republic 
Services can that hasn’t been removed, please 
contact City Hall. 

The new pick-up schedule is as follows:  

West of Main Street (Hwy 67N/Hwy 119S) 
will be picked up on Mondays;  

East of Main Street will be picked up on 
Fridays. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Did you know the 3rd ID had a museum?  Check it out! 

They’re open Tuesday through Saturday from 10AM to 4PM, 
and admission is FREE!  You can even purchase some gear 

from the Marne Gift Shop! 
   158 Cavalry Way, Building 506 

Fort Stewart, GA 
912-767-7885 

 

United Way-Second Harvest Food Drop 

 

Commodities for low income seniors and families are 
brought to the Pembroke Christian Church on the 2nd 
Tuesday of every month. All it takes is filling out a short 
form available at City Hall and at Bryan County Family 
Connections.  

The Next Drops are February 12th and March 12th  

 

  

Mayor Judy Cook, along with City Administrator Alex 
Floyd each spoke and introduced a representative from 
each department, who then presented current news and 
plans for the upcoming year.  The city appreciates all those 
who participated and took the time to be a part of this 
annual tradition. 

The North Bryan Chamber of 
Commerce kicked off their 
2019 season with the Mayor’s 
Annual State of the City 
Address on Thursday, January 
17th. 
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